
Immediate  
No. 35022/23/2015--PI-III 

Government of India 
Ministry of Chemicals & Fertilizers 
Department of Pharmaceuticals 

 
 

Shastri Bhawan, New Delhi       
the  7th  December, 2015 

 
 
To 
 

Pharmexcil, FICCI, CII, ASSOCHAM, PHD Chamber, IPA, IDMA, BDMA, FOPE, 

CIPI, OPPI, AIMED 

Subject:-   India Pharma Awards        

Sir(s)/Madam(s), 

I am directed to refer to this Department’s letters of even number dated the 6th 
November, 2015 and 2nd December, 2015 on the above subject and to say that the last 
date for receipt of nominations for India Pharma Awards has been extended upto 5.00 
pm on 14th December, 2015. No nomination will be accepted after the last date. You 
are, therefore, requested to disseminate the same amongst members of your 
organizations. 

Yours faithfully 
 

Sd/- 
(Raj Kumar) 

Under Secretary to the Govt. of India 
Tel: 23071162 
Fax:23384185 

Copy to:- 
 
Director(NIC) - for uploading the same on the Website of Department of 

Pharmaceuticals  
 


